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RESIGNATION OF EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT / MANAGING DIRECTOR OF MEDICAL DEVICES 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Vicplas International Ltd (“Vicplas”) wishes to announce the 
resignation of Mr Chong Joo San as Executive Vice President / Managing Director of medical devices 
segment of Vicplas.  He has decided to pursue other personal interests and his last day of service with 
Vicplas is 28 February 2018.  The Board would like to record its appreciation to Mr Chong for his 
contributions to Vicplas during his term in office. 
 
The detailed announcement containing the particulars and declaration of Mr Chong as required under 
Rule 704(7) of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) are 
released separately to the SGX-ST via SGXNet today. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
Cheng Liang 
Acting Group Chief Executive Officer 
Singapore, 1 December 2017 


